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Oregon has a long and trusted history with mail-in ballots for voting. This process has 

been in place for all levels of voting and provides ease of process for all 

Oregonians. States should have agency to determine the type of ballots and voting 

that best suits their constituents. To change this tried and true process will be costly 

for all counties within the state and will significantly impact voters who experience 

transportation and time commitment issues related to in-person voting.  

 

Please do not cave into the new administrations’ endeavors to limit this basic right for 

all American citizens. Thank you for your thoughtful consideration on this matter.    


